
 
 
 
 
NOTICE NO: 20250329/029                                                               Dated: 29.03.2025 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
It is hereby notified for all the concerned that as per the notification 
provided by the University of Calcutta, on the occasion of ‘Eid-ul-
fitr’ and Day after Eid-ul-fitr the College will remain closed on 
31.03.2025 and 1.04.2025. On and from 02.04.2025, i.e. 
Wednesday, the College will be held as per schedule. 
    

 
 

    
Teacher in-Charge 

                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


